
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
It is with regret that the Committee on Ecology Secretariat announces the 
CANCELLATION of its Technical Working Group (TWG) meeting scheduled on 21 
September 2023 (Thursday), 2:00 P.M. through Zoom videoconference.   
 
The said TWG was supposed to continue with the drafting of a consolidated bill on 
Environmental Assessment System (EAS) / Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA in 
anticipation of the Committee deliberation on House Bills Numbered 8594, 7959, and 1423.   
 
The Secretariat will notify all the invited resource persons of the next schedule of the TWG 
meeting on these bills.  
 
For queries, please contact the Committee Secretariat through hrep.ecology@gmail.com or 
Ms. Marlyn Panganiban at 09171206917. 
 
 
 

HON. MARLYN B. ALONTE 
Chairperson 

 
 

For the Chairperson: 
 
 
 

ATTY. DILBERT N. QUETULIO 
Committee Secretary 
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